
Court Closure 

 The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the 
Western District of Pennsylvania will be 
closed on Monday, January 17, 2022 in 
observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 

 As a reminder, the CM/ECF system will 
not be accessible due to the Scheduled 
CM/ECF System Upgrade to NextGen. 

Michael R. Rhodes 
Clerk of Court 

PU BLI C A N N OU N C EM EN T 
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 


	Court Closure

